KENSINGTON POLICE PROTECTION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT

PRESS RELEASE

Date: February 17, 2015

After a closed session meeting on Monday February 16, 2015, the Board announced the following:

The Chief's contract with the District expired on June 30, 2014, and the Board took no formal action at that time to extend his contract. Thus, the Chief has been working without a contract since July 1, 2014.

In its closed session, the board reached a consensus that the chief's contract should not be extended past May 31, 2015 and that date will be his last day of employment with the District.

The Board chose the May date to ensure full coverage of the District and supervision of its personnel, as well as a smooth transition to the District's next chief.

The Board thanked Chief Harman for his service and for his contributions to the District over the past eight years and wished him well.